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Position on the AAPM Statement in Opposition to the White House Executive Order  

on Visas and Immigration 

 
 

The American Association of Physicists in Medicine, in collaboration with American 

universities and other scientific and engineering organizations, has released a 

statement in opposition to the White House Executive Order on visas and 

immigration.  The organizations are concerned that the Executive Order limits the ability 

of scientists and engineers in industry and academia to enter, or leave from and return 

to, the United States, and that the Executive Order will reduce U.S. science and 

engineering output. 

  

The Canadian Organization of Medical Physicists supports the position of the 

AAPM on this matter, and has communicated its support to the AAPM Board. 
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